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FROM THE PRINCIPAL:

Dear Owasco Families,

Warm weather is finally upon us, and with it comes
spring field trips. Please be sure that field trip
permission slips and updated health forms are sent to
the main office as soon as possible. Students will not be
able to go on field trips without these forms.

Sincerely,
Mrs. Adams-Snell

Congratulations to our Odyssey of the Mind team!

The CNY region's
Odyssey of the Mind
competition took place |
in March, and one of the

State Tournamentin
April. Excellent job!

Owasco Team: Cianna Bailey, Berkley Brown, Emerson Brown, Audrey Carr, Megan
Daly, Jeremiah Horn, and Mikey Keogan; Coach: Beth Brown-Saville

Contact us:
Main Office: (315) 255-8720
Fax: (315) 255-8750

Nurse: (315) 255-8725

Follow us
, on twitter!

@auburn_owasco

« Our vision as the Owasco school
Our Vision:

community is to inspire a passion for

learning. We will create a learning environment where
everyone shows kindness, responsibility and safety. Today,
tomorrow and into the future Owasco Owls will possess the
knowledge and skills to become problem solvers and lifelong
learners. At Owasco Elementary we will build positive
relationships between community members, parents, staff,
and students.




PBIS Activities

Students who made "Wise Choices" during the 3rd Author and poet Kalli Dakos visited us in April.
marking period participated in fun PBIS activities. -  Students and staff had a blast!

Colonial Days

Thank you to all of our families who were able . Our fourth graders worked very hard and did
to join us for our Book & Breakfasts. . afantastic job during Colonial Days.
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every student t ' Missing just a few days of school a #EveryStudentPresentAECSD

reS e n month can hurt a child's math and
reading skills or even their chance For more info, please visit:

Bright futures begln with good school attendance of grad uati ng. WWW.everyStUdentprese nt.org/pa rents



